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Short Summary: 
B.A. Blackwell Report 

 

Background: 
The CRD engaged the services of B.A. Blackwell through grant funding to provide and update 
the Community Wildfire Protection Plan (CWPP) in the areas of Electoral Areas G, H, and L 
which encompasses Lac La Hache, 108 Mile, 105 Mile Ranch, Gateway, Buffalo Creek, Horse 
Lake, Lone Butte, and 93 Mile. This report resulted in forty-three (43) recommendations which 
would require significant time investment from the following CRD Departments: Planning & 
Development, Community Services, and Protective Services. There are a number of avenues 
available to action the contents of this report and should be discussed to provide direction 
moving forward in the short and long term. 
 

Attachments: 
B. A. Blackwell Report 


